
 

 

The Otsego Town Board held a 2016 Town Budget Public Hearing on the 23rd day of November 2015 at 
the Town Building, Fly Creek, NY at 7:00 PM.  

 
Town Board Members Present: 
Anne Geddes-Atwell  Supervisor 
Thomas Hohensee  Councilperson 
Carina Franck   Councilperson 
Bennett Sandler  Councilperson 

 
Also Present: 
Pamela Deane   Town Clerk 
 
Supervisor Geddes-Atwell called the Public Hearing to order and asked all those present to please rise 
for the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Supervisor Geddes-Atwell asked for a moment of silence in memory of 27-year-old Highway Employee 
Adam Burgess, who lost his life that morning due to a fallen tree.  
 
Number of persons attending the Public Hearing was zero. 
 
The Board discussed briefly the Preliminary Budget. 
 
Supervisor Geddes-Atwell reported that to date she had not received a budget from Schuyler Lake Fire 
District.  She stated that they had been notified that they would receive nothing if their budget was not 
submitted in the next day or so. 
 
MOTION by Sandler, seconded by Councilperson Hohensee, to adopt the 2016 Preliminary Budget as 
presented. 
 
MOTION CARRIED:  All were in favor. 
 
MOTION by Councilperson Sandler to adjourn. 
 
MOTION CARRIED:  All were in favor. 
 
Meeting ended at 7:40PM. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Pamela Deane/Town Clerk 
 


